
From: Lee, Dennis M. 
Sent: 3/5/2014 10:46:38 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: confirming today 

Thank you Laura. 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 8:28 AM 
To: Robertson, Michael; Lee, Dennis M.; Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: Confirming today 

We will meet in Bldg Y, and that's the building at the back of the complex, the one where the cafe is on the ground 
floor. Its NOT the building where the gas control center is, if you remember that. 

Just call me when you arrive ~ 
415.828.3739 

Safe travels. 
Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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